Greater Ouachita Port Commission Minutes
February 8, 2017
Monroe Chamber of Commerce

Commissioners Present: Ricky Guillot , James Lee, 

Commissioners Absent: Bobby Manning, Terri Odom , James Jones, Roland Charles

Guests: Josh Hayes, Lazenby & Associates, Paul Trichel, Ouachita Terminals and Daphne McClish, Monroe Chamber


Call to Order
Chairman Guillot called the meeting to order.  There was not a quorum. The minutes of the December 14 meeting were reviewed, but no action was taken. 

Financial Report
The  January 4, 2017 financial report will be presented at the March 8 th meeting along with the February financial report.  

Construction Report
Josh Hays reported  no new projects at the port.

Operations Report
Paul reported that KCS will be visiting Monroe in the near future.

Other Business 
There was no other business to report.

Adjournment
[bookmark: _GoBack]The GOPC will meet again at noon on March 8 at the Monroe Chamber of Commerce. There being no additional business, the GOPC adjourned. 
